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Communication  
 
Dear parents/carers,  

 
We will be holding a coffee morning on Wednesday 17th April 9.00-10.00am 
The focus of the coffee morning will be looking at the communication 
between school and home.  
 
We will look at what communication is currently in place, what works, what 
doesn’t and how we can improve. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Callaghan  

 


